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A Message from the President
We had our annual Awards dinner as part of our July 19 
membership meeting, because we were unable to use the Bethel 
Park Community Center (where we normally have it) due to 
COVID-19 constraints. This year we had 35 members and 57 dogs 
earn new titles. The following people?s dogs earned new titles for 
the first time: Cole and Martha Avery, Jen Heid, Linda Irwin, Donna 
Latham, Deborah Miller-Gurchak, Dan Mullaney, Bonnie Thomas, 
and Terry Younkins. Congratulations to all! Earning a title is 
evidence of a great working relationship with your dog. Full 
disclosure: we did not actually have a dinner as part of the meeting. 
Instead, we had dessert - individually boxed mini-bundt cakes. I?d 
like to thank Mary Jo Daly for coordinating all the awards and 
desserts.

We also recently had successful Rodeo dog and Ranger Scentwork 
trials, our first trials since reopening. Thanks to all who staffed 
those trials, including Jen Heid, Suzanne Vighetti, Linda Irwin, 
Maribeth Hook, Amy Rusenko, Tracey Miller, Pam Heidrich, Susan 
Wetherell, Marcy Fennell, Emil Pohodich, Stephanie Barber, and 
Laura Leonard. Crating in the parking lot worked well to avoid 
congestion in the building, and we were able to maintain social 
distancing.

Because of the COVID situation, we are cancelling our Teacup 
agility trial in September and our WCRL Rally trial in November. 
Instead, we will have a Rodeo dog trial on September 26 & 27, and a 
Scentwork trial November 28.

Our annual Holiday Doggie Photos will be on Sunday, November 29. 
KCTC member Cindy Sumner will again be the photographer. More 
information will be coming.

I?d like to thank Suzanne Vighetti for re-decorating the front room 
entry area, including redoing the bulletin board, making a new KCTC 
sign, and adding new posters and decorations. That area looks 
much nicer now.

Finally, as I mentioned in a recent email, please adhere to our 
COVID-19 Protocol. You can find the current version at the end of 
this newsletter. It is really important that everyone cooperate so 
that we stay safe ? our ability to remain open depends upon it!

Remember, have fun with your dogs!

Doggie quote for the month: ?Life without a dog is like an 
unsharpened pencil. It has no point.? ~Anonymous

Dan Goldberg, President
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September 26 & 27 - Rodeo Dog
More details coming soon!

October 10 & 11 - C-Wags Scentwork
More details coming soon!

November 28 - Scentwork
More details coming soon!

September 20, 7pm - KCTC Membership Meeting
Join fellow club members to learn more about what's happening at the club.

Upcoming Events
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KCTC Awards

Martha and Cole Avery

Joan Snee

Donna Kugler

Debby Miller Gurchak

Charlene Zeleznock
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Wags and Brags

July was another busy month for Rags - he got his DMWYD 
CCF3 Canine Fitness title on July 13th and then got four 
new titles at our KCTC Rodeo Dog trial on July 26th in 
Performance Clover, Straight Line, Round Up and Lock 
Stock And Barrel! Giddy Up li?l buddy - way to go!! 

~Linda Irwin

On July 23rd Buttons was excited to earn her AKC 
S.T.A.R. Puppy title and then on July 26th at our KCTC 
Rodeo Dog Trial she got her best Giddy Up on and 
galloped off with her first two Rodeo titles in 
Beginners Clover and Straight Line!! What a happy 
girl!!

~Linda Irwin

Teddy  earned his Beginner Rodeo Dog Clover and 
Straightline titles at Keystone's Rodeo Dog Trial on July 
26th. As you can see, Butterscotch is checking out his 
ribbons!

Thank you Jen Heid, Suzanne Vighetti, Linda Irwin and 
other helpers for organizing and running the trial!!

~Pam Lewis
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